COMMITTEE

President
John Saunders
Chairman
Jean Yates
Secretary
Anthony Harris
Treasurer
Peter Morley

Members

Bob Cristofoli Clive Hamblin Trish Penney Marion Russell Maureen Williams Meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month at:

St John's Day Centre, Palmeira Square, Hove

Doors Open 7.45pm Proceedings start 8pm

CONTACTS

For more information, visit our website www.debsoc.com

or phone **0871 711 3328**

or email to membership@debsoc.com secretary@debsoc.com





Summer 2010



The committee always welcome new suggestions for debate topics.

If you have a good idea, tell the Chairman at the next meeting or contact us at:

topics@ debsoc.com





16th March 2010

We are glad to be global

20th April

The arts are no longer part of our lives

4th May

Special eventDetails to follow

18th May

Elitism is acceptable

15th June

The media is too negative

6th July

Special eventDetails to follow

20th July

Natural disasters are part of God's plan

17th August

Holidays are more important than carbon footprints

We also hold regular discussion evenings in members' homes. Events are announced at each month's debate but if you would like more details please contact the organiser at:

discuss@ debsoc.com

